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 A message from Mrs Atherton   

Mr Bradish’s very special birthday 

 

We have 
had a      

special         
birthday in 
school as 

Mr Bradish             
celebrated    
turning 60.  

 

 

 

The children loved making him cards and singing 
to him.    Here  is a photograph of his latest     

transformation in school—the Year two          
cloakroom has become a  beautiful reading area! 

 

Thank you for supporting the Christmas Fayre this week. The       
children loved showing their families around school.  Staff and    
children worked incredibly hard to prepare such wonderful stalls. 
This is very much appreciated. Thank you also to parents and carers 
for your overwhelming generosity with donations for the tombolas. 
 
We raised approx. £700.00 which we will use for new books for 
school and also to subsidise visits and visitors. 
 
We would like to thank Mr Wilson and all of the parents who took 
the choir to the Hope Carol Service at York Minster. This was an 
amazing experience and  the children were incredible! 
 
Finally, we look forward to welcoming you into school over the next 
couple of weeks for the various nativities.  

 

 



 

The Naughty Elf in Hedgehogs 
Hedgehogs have been visited by Elfis the naughty elf! 

He brought clues to help us hunt for our advent 
chocolate and we're sure he'll be back with more 

surprises in the lead up to Christmas!  

 

Christmas in Butterflies 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
" 
 
 

Butterflies were visited by a cheeky Christmas Elf.  He hid 
in a box then asked the children to help him decorate the 
Christmas tree.  The children had fun decorating the tree 
and then helped the Elf tidy away the mess that he had 

made! 

 

. 

 

 

Year 2 visit Pizza Express 
This week Hares went to Pizza Express and were 
able to make their own pizzas. The results were 

absolutely delicious! 

Our Amazing Author Visit 
Years 4, 5 and 6 had the fantastic                
opportunity to meet the famous author,  
Maz Evans. She was hilarious and really     
inspired us to not give up on our dreams. 



 

Attendance 
 

 
Hedgehogs (Reception)  92% 
 
Squirrels (Year 1)              90% 
 
Hares (Year 2)                  97.5% 
 
Owls (Year 3/4)            95% 
 
Badgers (Year 4/5)           90.5% 
 
Foxes (Year 5/6)           94% 
 
Whole School    93% 
 
The winning class this week are: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Football team visit York St Johns Sports Complex 
 

The team 
took part in 
different 
football  
sessions led 
by i2i      
academy 
students.     
 
It was a   
fantastic 
experience. 

 

 

 

9/12 Early Years Nativity 2.30pm 

9/12/19 Badgers—Chocolate Story 

10/12 Early Years Nativity 9.30am 

10/12 Owls—Chocolate Story 

10/12 KS1 Nativity (2.15pm) 

11/12 KS1 Nativity (9.15am) 

12/12 School Closed—Polling Station 

13/12 Christmas Jumper Day 

18/12 School Christmas Lunch 

18/12 Reception Theatre trip 

18/12 Community Choir Carol Concert (2.15pm) 

19/12 KS1 Theatre trip 

19/12 Choir to St Lukes YCFC Carol Concert (pm) 

20/12 Non-uniform 

20/12 School closes 2.30pm  

6/1/20 Training Day 

7/1/20 Return to School 

Thank you to everyone who joined us 
for the stay and play sessions in Early 

Years. 


